
T O W N O F W I L T O N

P L A N N I N G B O A R D M I N U T E S

J U N E 2 0 . 1 9 9 0

PRESENT: Members Alec MacMartin, Vice Chairperson, Michael Davidson, David Glines,
Minot Ring, Dick Rockwood & Selectman's representative Dick Greeley.
Alternate Pam Ellis, NRPC representative Julie Cummings & secretary
Diane Nilsson were also present.

Vice Chairperson MacMartin called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m. and stated that
Alternate Pam Ellis would he sitting on the Board for this meeting due to Mark
Whi teh i l l ' s absence. He a lso s ta ted that any cases not rece iv ing final approval
at this meeting would he continued to the Jtily meeting, scheduled for July 18, 1990.

OLD BUSINESS :

>K)NAHAN & PROLMAN - Conditional approval has not been met & fees have not been paid.
M r . M a c M a r t i n s t a t e d t h a t I f c . W h i t e h i l l h a s b e e n i n c o n t a c t w i t h M a r k P r o l m a n a n d
i f fees are not co l lec ted wi th in 30 days, they w i l l have to re-app ly.

SCHLIE, PAUL W. - Conditional approval given by the Board on 8/88 for a Lot Line
Adjustment. The conditions, walking the bounds and correcting a spelling error
on the plans, have been met.

FEES: ? due to the Town of Wil ton for NRPC charges.
$24 due to HCRD for recording fees.

Wi l Sul l ivan wi l l checks into the Town office, Mr. MacMart in wi l l have a copy
of the p lan made for the fi le .

NEW BUSINESS:

RIVER ROAD REALTY TRUST - Continuing Cluster Plan Review, Maple Street. (Case // 1115SD-2-89)

Jay Heavisides represented the Trust and stated that the Board received a letter
from Weston. Iforan is working with the Fire Dept. and awaiting the State discharge
permit for the sewer. They are also working with the Town regarding the easement
and with abutters regarding the land for sale to them.
Abutter Vi Paro stated that her deal ings with the developers have been posit ive
t h u s f a r .

T o b e c o n t i n u e d .

SULLIVAN REAL ESTATE TRUST - Continuing Subdivision Plan Review, Highland Street.
(Case // 117SD-1-90)

Wil Sullivan presented revised plans and stated that the bbunds were walked by
Mr. Ring and that there is a total of 2.27 acres of non-wetlands soil on the lot
in question, now shown on the map.
M)TION: Mr. Ring moved to approve the plan. Mr. Davidson seconded the motion.

The motion passed manimously.

FEES: $20 received to the Town of Wilton for NRPC charges.
$24 due HCRD for recording fee. (Mr. Sullivan will bring to Town office 6/21/90).

F i n a l a p p r o v a l .








